
 

TRANSPORT AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMITTEE  
KOMITI WAKA, HANGANGA HOKI  

20 March 2020 
 
Andrew Crisp 
crisp.andrew@gmail.com 
021654397 
 
Dear Andrew,  
 
Petition of Andrew Crisp: Tiny/mobile dwellings as a permanent, healthy, affordable & 
dignified residence. 

Your petition was presented to the House of Representatives on 6 March 2020 and referred 
to the Transport and Infrastructure Committee for consideration. It requests: 

That the House of Representatives pass legislation to recognise tiny/mobile dwellings as 
personal property (chattel dwellings); adopt a low-cost building standard & compliance 
framework; legitimise tiny/mobile dwellings as an affordable, safe, healthy, durable & 
permanent accommodation option; & secure enduring tenure for residents.. 
 
To assist with our consideration of your petition, the committee invites you to make a written 
submission elaborating on the matters raised in your petition.  

Please note that your written submission will become public and will be published on the 
Parliament website when released by the committee, or when the committee makes its 
report to the House. Please send your written submission by 2.00pm Monday, 4 May 2020. 

You may apply for any or all of your evidence to be treated as private or secret. Committee 
normally require reasons before agreeing to such requests.  

If you have any questions about this letter, or if you wish to make an application for your 
evidence to be treated as private or secret, please contact the Clerk of Committee by e-mail 
at TI@parliament.govt.nz.  

 

Yours sincerely 
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Darroch Ball 
Chairperson 
Transport and Infrastructure Committee 


